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Ms Barbara Reilly 

South Dublin County Council  

County Hall 

Tallaght  

Dublin 24 

 

 

10th March 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Ms O’ Reilly, 

Thank you for your email of 16th February, 2017, in relation to Kishogue Railway Station. 

As previously advised any decision on funding for the opening of Kishogue Station will be made by the NTA, and I 

note the NTA have responded to you on this issue. 

 

Currently there are 42 cameras in Adamstown station and the CCTV in the station is of good quality. 

 

With regard to Adamstown lighting I note that there is sufficient lighting in the station and I can advise that the car 

park is not owned by Iarnrod Eireann. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

David Franks 

Chief Executive 

 

 

 

 


